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Can you believe five months have passed ?  Time goes fast when you are having 
fun.  The season of graduations, weddings, Father's Day, open houses and car 
shows/cruising is upon us.

Speaking of car shows.  Our next club event will be at the 52nd Sloan Auto Fair. 
(June 22 & 23)  There will a regular membership meeting beginning at 1:00 p.m. , 
June 23rd, within Sloan .  As in the past, I have secured our regular LMR, VCCA  

parking spot in front of Bower Theater, on the south side of Kearsley St.  If you have never been to 
the Sloan Museum Auto Fair, call me and I'll give you directions.

The Dust Off Tour was amazing.  Bill and Sue Anderson found four very interesting collections/sites 
to visit, but on a sad note, I have to let the membership know that it was decided to cancel the 
proposed Summer Picnic of July 13th, by the Board.

The next major VCCA event , on our calendar, will be the 61st VCCA Central Meet (July 25­27), 
hosted by the Cuyahoga Valley Region, in Strongsville, Ohio. Bruce and I have already made our 
reservations, so I hope to see many of you there.

Happy Anniversary to all you June Brides and Grooms.  Happy Birthday to all of you born in June, 
too.  Y'all made it around the sun, again.

Happy Father's Day to all you Dads out there !

From Behind the Steering Wheel
with Brian Granger  

Important Announcments!

A donation of $500 was send to The Sloan Museum Restoration and Acquisition Fund in Honor of Bob Sovis. 
Thank you to all that helped contribute to that donation!

Happy Father's Day  

The Board of Directors decided that the Summer Picnic for 2024 shall be cancelled.



Lower Michigan Region, VCCA 2024 Calendar

Tech Talk!
Dennis Wendland, LMR Member & VCCA #30986 
from Oscoda, MI is looking for engine shop 
recommendations to have the 206 engine from a 
1935 Chevy gone through and test run.

He is willing to travel. denwend8853@yahoo.com

David Collier, VCCA#59994 of Freeland Mi is in need 
of a front axle for his 1936 Standard Town Sedan. A 
regular dropped straight axle from any Chevrolet 
1937 ­ 1939 should work. The critical dimensions are 
as follows:
  50 1/2"  between king pin centers
  28" between spring perch centers
  2 1/8"  between king pin bosses

DaveJudy66@gmail.com

­­­­­­­­­­­­­­­­­­­­­­­­­­­­­­­­­­­­­­­­­­­­­­­­­­­­­­­­­­­ Cancelled





Happy Anniversary!
Cecil & Mary Jo Klock

June 8, 1967

Jim & Jo Carpenter
June 18, 1955

Norbert & Nancy Kollin
June 18, 1960

Bob & Mable Beam
June 24, 1961

Jay & Carole Amick
June 25, 1977

Happy Birthday!
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LMR Members; Paul Pawlowski, Mike McFarland & Mary Samulski, and Tim & Lizz Reinke are members of 
the Blue Water Region of the AACA and would greatly appreciace your suppport of their car show.



Thank you to the following sponsor of the
LMR Chevy Chatter

www.LMRVCCA.org

Follow the VCCA on Instagram @VCCA_Official 
and visit the VCCA facebook page often!!

Chevy Chatter Editor
29900 33 Mile Rd
Richmond, Mi 48062


